
 

Wednesday 27th September 2017 

 
Cross County 

 
Children who attend cross-country training are invited to take part in this season’s events.  There will be four 
races which will be held at Katherine Lady Berkeley School, Wotton-under-Edge on the following Saturdays at 
10.00am.  Children should arrive at KLB at 9.30am to allow time for registration and the fastening of numbers 
on shirts etc.  There is no limit on how many children can take part, please encourage your child to join in the 
fun. 
 
The dates of all four races are as follows: 
 
7th October   11th November   2nd December   27th January  
 
The junior race is for Years 3 and 4 and the senior race is for Years 5 and 6, girls and boys run separate races.  
There is a one off entry fee of £3.00 which should be handed to the school prior to the first race that your child 
takes part in.  The children must bring extra clothes to keep warm when not competing.  Your child will receive 
a number on the first occasion that they will keep for the remaining races.  Children in Years 5 and 6 can wear 
spikes if they wish. 
 
Please ensure transport is arranged from home and back and that you are present to supervise your child 
throughout the event.  Refreshments are on sale and please remember no dogs are allowed on the school field.   
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Zoe Mandeville 
Head Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Cross-Country 
 
Name of Child(ren):                                                                                     Year Group(s)                    
 
 
My child(ren) will participate in the following races: 7.10.17   11.11.17       Please circle the 
        

2.12.17   27.01.18       the appropriate dates 
 
 
Signed:   …………………………………………..   
 


